Joint Meeting – Brigham Plan Commission and Brigham Town Board Thursday, September 6, 2018 – 7:00 PM

Meeting called to order by Town Board Chair Jason Carden at 7:02 PM on Thursday, September 6, 2018. Meeting held in meeting room of Barneveld-Brigham Municipal Building in Barneveld Wisconsin.

In attendance besides Chair Carden were: Town Board Supervisor Kyle T Thompson. Plan Commission members Steve Thoni, Doug Reeson, Tami Bowser, Al Feist and Jerry Zander. Others in attendance were: Audrey Rue, Jerry & Mary Davis and Greg Hilden. Town Board Supervisor Jeff Zander had been excused.

The Public Notice was approved on motion by Tami Bowser, seconded by Doug Reeson and carried.

The August 21, 2018 minutes were approved by Jerry Zander, seconded by Steve Thoni. Carried

Things Discussed:

- Point System/Scoring System handed out after the last meeting
- Town of Springdale visit by Jason Carden. The Chairman is willing to come to one of our meetings and share feedback on the point system they use.

Action Items:

- Steve Thoni is to report on ridge top protection from either the Town of Vermont or the Town of Blue Mounds and bring it to the next meeting.
- Audrey is to gather maps of all applications from previous land divisions or building site approvals – get approximately 20.

Next Meeting: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 at 7:00 PM

Motion by Kyle Thompson to adjourn at 8:08 PM. Motion seconded by Al Feist and Carried.

Respectfully Submitted by

Audrey Rue, Clerk/Treasurer